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Friday 26th March 2021 

 

Easter message from Mrs Board 

 

Well- what a term!  Open for a day, then back 

into lockdown for 8 weeks and then back to some 

form of normality for 3! 

Although we are well on our journey for the 

governmnet roadmap to less restricitons over the 

holidays, we need to remain vigilant and stick to 

the ‘rules’.  Please remember to inform us of any 

sypmptoms/positive test results that develop 

over the holidays.   

Although they are all tired, the children have 

been so adapatble and loved being back with their 

bubbles.  Hopefully we will begin to be able to 

have visitors back into school soon so that they 

can show you all the lovely learning they have 

been doing.   

Please rest over the Easter holidays, enjoy 

meeting up with people, when we can (under the 

current restrictions!), and we look forward to 

welcoming you all back in April.   

 

Attendance reports 

 

Due to lockdown and how we submit our 

attendance data we will not be sending home the 

attendance reports this half term, if we have any 

concerns regarding your child/ren’s attendance 

you will be contacted by the school office 

individually. Thank you for your understanding in 

this matter.  

 

YR6 Transitions Days to AHS 

 

The transition days for Year 6 to AHS will be 

Wednesday 30th June, Thursday 1st July and 

Friday 2nd July. We will know more on how these 

days will take place nearer the time.  

 

Uniform 

 

We have been very understanding around 

uniform since our full reopening early in March.  

Obviously non-essential shops will not be 

reopening until Monday 12th April at the earliest.   

 

We will therefore continue to be accepting of 

children wearing non-uniform items but will be 

expecting parents and carers to purchase new 

items by 19th April.   

 

If your child needs to wear a non-uniform item, 

please try to make it as close to what would be 

expected as possible ie black leggings not grey.  

 

Thank you for your support with this.   

 

Spring Term Family Learning Activities  

 

A selection of themed activities which are 

perfect to enjoy together. As we approach 

Easter it would be lovely to see lots of windows 

across the community decorated with bunting! 

Please see attached flyer for some excellent 

creative Easter ideas.  

 

Red Nose Day 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated on Friday 

19th March for Red Nose Day we raised an 

amazing £33.55. 

 

Key Dates 

 

Here are the school term dates for the year- 

 

Summer term-  

Su1-Mon 12th April – Fri 28th May 

Su2- Mon 7th June – Wed 21st July 

 

Please avoid booking holidays during school time. 

  



Safeguarding 

 

Please remember that safeguarding children is 

everyone’s responsibility whether in school or at 

home.  If you have concerns about a child or 

family remember you can call; 

 

NSPCC – 0808 8005000 

 

Or if in immediate danger, the Police – 999 

You can always speak to our school DSL’s Mrs 

Board, Mrs Aston or Miss Brooker if you feel 

more comfortable that way.   

 

Headteacher Award 

 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

George 

Goodman 

For reading at home so 

consistently 

Sam Cook 
For being fantabulous since 

returning back to school 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 


